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MINUTES:  of a special meeting of the City Council of the City of Redlands held in the 
Council Chambers, Civic Center, 35 Cajon Street, Redlands, California, on June 
23, 2014 at 4:00 P.M.  

 
PRESENT:   Pete Aguilar, Mayor 
  Paul Foster, Mayor Pro Tem 
  Jon Harrison, Councilmember   
  Bob Gardner, Councilmember 
  Pat Gilbreath, Councilmember 
  
ABSENT:   None 
   

STAFF: Enrique Martinez, City Manager; Dan McHugh, City Attorney; Sam Irwin, City 
Clerk; Carl Baker, Public Information Officer; Jeff Frazier, Fire Chief; Mark 
Garcia, Police Chief; Danielle Garcia, Chief Information Officer; Fred 
Mousavipour, Municipal Utilities and Engineering Director; Manuel Baeza, 
Quality of Life Assistant Director; Tina Kundig, Finance Director; Oscar Orci, 
Development Services Director; Amy Martin, Human Resources Director 

 

 Mayor Aguilar called the meeting to order at 4:11 P.M. and offered those present 
the opportunity to provide public comment on the subject scheduled on the 
agenda for the session. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 

 Trees – Ken Patchett listed the many attributes of trees and their contributions to 
the Redlands environment.  He called for the planting of more trees to be included 
in the strategic planning for our community and volunteered to acquire 200 trees 
for the City. 

 

PLANNING WORKSHOP: 
 

Resolution No. 7421 – Strategic Plan – This workshop was the fourth of a series 
of meetings facilitated by Marilyn Manning and Elaine Schmitz, of The 
Consulting Team, LLC. in support of the development of the City’s Strategic Plan 
document for the next three years. Ms. Manning led the discussion with a page by 
page review of the proposed document.  City Council remarks and suggested edits 
resulted in nine changes to the primary focus area objectives and planned 
activities for the City of Redlands 2014-2017 Strategic Plan.  To allow more time 
for public review and reaction, consensus agreed that the Plan, with the 
incorporated changes, should be presented for adoption at the next regular 
meeting of the City Council scheduled for July 1, 2014. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 

 None forthcoming. 
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ADJOURNMENT:  
  

 There being no further business, this meeting was adjourned at 5:20 P.M.  The Council 
will meet next at their regular meeting scheduled at 5:00 P.M., July 1, 2014.  

 
  
 


